From: Peter Crimmins [mailto:pcrimmins@psfin.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:01 AM

To: Comments, Public

Subject: Regulatory Notice 09-25

To Whom It May Concern,

While I strongly believe in the oversight by FINRA over the securities portion of my business, | am
as strongly opposed to the FINRA oversight of the non-securities portion of my business. Our
clients need to be protected from the few people in my profession that make our industry
‘tainted’ by their actions. | support all securities oversight for this reason... to protect our clients
and to keep me up to date with the ways | can protect my clients.

| feel that the insurance industry has done a great job with oversight and don’t feel the line
should be blurred between the investments and insurance. It is my desire not so see FINRA
expand its oversight into an area that is already properly regulated.

Thank You,

Peter W. Crimmins
Financial Advisor
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